
                            

 

 

November 16, 2023 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Ms. Nancy Dippell, Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 

RE: The Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty 

Economic Development Rider (Case No. ET-2019-0029)  

 

Dear Judge Dippell: 

 

On October 26, 2023, Liberty filed revised tariff sheets for Liberty’s Limited Large 

Customer Economic Development Rider, Schedule SBEDR (sheets 22c-22h), to reflect changes 

that were made to RSMo. §393.1640. Subsequently, Liberty continued to work with the Staff of 

the Commission and the Office of the Public Counsel on the tariff sheets. To reflect agreed upon 

edits, Liberty is submitting substitute tariff sheets at this time. As substitutes, the issue and 

requested effective dates remain the same. 

 

Please bring this substitute tariff sheet filing to the attention of the Commissioners and the 

appropriate Commission personnel, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 
   

    Diana Carter 

  


